
Jim Anderson (Half Moon Bay DCTF Representative) would like the following email 
correspondence, concerning the status of the Dungeness crab fishery loan, shared with the 
DCTF prior to the February 17-18, 2010 DCTF meeting in Ukaih.   
 
 
From: Michael A Sturtevant <> 
Date: February 4, 2010 8:05:55 AM PST 
To: Jim Anderson <> 
Subject: Re: CA dungeness crab loan 

Hi Jim, 
 
Sorry for the delayed response as I was in Seattle and Juneau last week.  We don't have a report 
available to share with the public but I can provide some information.  All the following is current 
as of 1/13/10. 
 
For California Dungeness crab we have received total payments of $1,302,180.02 (including 
$412,334.60 towards principal and $889,845.42 for interest) to repay the original $2,334,334.20 
loan.  The remaining loan balance is $1,921,999.60 with an additional $17,553.86 of interest 
outstanding. 
 
For Pacific Coast groundfish we have received total payments of $9,164,720.39.  All of this 
amount has paid interest outstanding which still remains at $2,736,515.32 leaving the original 
loan balance of $28,428,718.88. 
 
For California Pink Shrimp we have received total payments of  $105,341.27.  All of this amount 
has paid interest outstanding which still remains at $176,774.10 leaving the original loan balance 
of $674,202.18. 
 
Each of the other loans for fee-share fisheries in Oregon and Washington Dungeness crab and 
Pink Shrimp are in situations similar to CA Dungeness crab - payments have been going to both 
principal and interest. 
 
Hope this helps your meeting. 
 
Mike 
 
 
 
Jim Anderson wrote: 
 
Hello Mike, 
 
Thank you for you help today on understanding the state of our California Dungeness Crab Buy 
Back Loan. 
We have a California Dungeness Crab Task Force meeting this next month, and we were 
interested in knowing where we stand with the Buy Back Crab Loan? If you would send us a 
report on what has been paid, toward interest and principal on our loan to date, it would be truely 
helpful. 
 
In our Crab representation for the task force, we have fishermen from California, Oregon, & 
Washington. A number of fishermen fish groundfish, crab & shrimp, would it be too much to ask 
for the report in each of these fisheries? This would stop the dock talk about where we stand with 
these loans!! 
Thank you for all your help, 



 
Jim Anderson 
Jimmydawn13@gmail.com 
415-519-1622 
 


